
Report of Recreation Council Meeting --April 30✓ ,1940. 

The problem of furnishing the Coach House in time 

for the formal dance has arisen. Miss Shelly reported that 

furniture ?is being designed and made as fast as possible but 

she feels sure that it will not be completed by May 18. She 

also informed the council that it is possible that the build­

ing will be in she process of being painted at the time. In 

view of these facts it was suggested that the dance be held 

in the theatre instead of the Coach House.However, the dance 

ccm.nd.ttee decided they would rather have the dance in the 

Couch House without much furniture instead of the theatre. 

They will request that the painting be done after ~he dance 

or before that weekend. 

The dance committee again recommends the same 

liquor policy as followed on the last weekend. 

It was announced thatssquare dancing instruction 

will begin on ~ednesda, in ~he Coach House for beginners 

and it is hoped that in a few weeks the students will know 

+.he dances well enou~h to do them with the faculty, in which 

case parties will be arranged for this purpose. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Florence Booker 

Community Council representi:tive 
on Recreation Council. 




